

CITY OF COLUMBIA, MISSOURI

Citizens Police Review Board

October 16, 2013

Mayor McDavid c/o City Clerk City of Columbia P.O. Box 6015 Columbia, Missouri 65201

Re: Mayor's Task Force on Community Violence

Dear Mayor McDavid:

I am writing to you today to request that you consider adding a member of the Citizens Police Review Board to the Mayor's Task Force on Community Violence. During the October 9, 2013 Citizens Police Review Board meeting, board member Betty Wilson made a motion that the Board write a letter to you requesting that a member of the Citizens Police Review Board be added to the Mayor's Task Force on Community Violence. The Board unanimously passed the motion. Ms. Wilson stated that she would be willing to serve on the Mayor's Task Force on Community Violence if you choose to add a member of the police review board to the task force.

Should you have any questions about this request, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

/James Martin

James C. Martin

Chair

cc: Fred Schmidt Michael Trapp Karl Skala Ian Thomas Laura Nauser Barbara Hoppe